United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Roswell Field Office
2909 West Second Street
Roswell, New Mexico 88202
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McKay Qil Corporation N
Attn: James L. Schultz

P. O. Box 2014

Roswell, NM 88201-2014

Dear Mr. Schultz:

We are canceling your Application for Permit to Drill (APD) for the S. Four Mile Draw Fed Well
No. 14, located in Section 21, T. 6 S., R. 22 E., 810’/N & 660°/E which was approved on December 21,

2005 because it has expired and a new application was received for this well.
If you have any question, please contact me at (505) 627-0237.

Sincerely,

je/ Linda A. Askwig

Linda A. Askwig
Land Law Examiner
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